
                                                   

 

 

       June Notes 6/21/19 

 

The KVAS met at Breezy Point at 7:00 for the June meeting.   

Business: 

Update of the schedule for July 20th festivities at Camp Virgil Tate with the celebration of the 

50th anniversary of the Apollo 11 moon landing.  We do not have the times for this event, but 

KVAS will have videos, a membership table, telescopes, and numerous space memorabilia on 

display at the lodge.  The observatory will be open that evening for anyone interested in star 

gazing.   

A recap of the Blackwater Falls Star Party (9/27-28/19)  

The 65th anniversary celebration and KVAS picnic will be on August 17 at 6:00 at Breezy Point.  

Bring a side dish and come join us with good food and good fellowship.   

The Clay Center would like to have KVAS involved in their Planetarium  

The OLLIE Program (speakers on astronomy) are offered through WVU.  Contact Carolyn 

Atkinson at cea2@suddenlink.net or www.olliatwvu.org  

Beth Miller, Epworth Methodist Church in Ripley, has a space themed vacation bible school 

planned on July 8-12 and is in need of speakers.  Contact Janet Willson  

if interested 

The meeting was adjourned, and members went to Breezy Point to learn about 

astrophotography with Ed Connors.   

 

Present at the June 21st meeting were: 

Sandy Blair  Danny Blair  Judy Waugh  Rodney Waugh 

Robert Dean  Dan Pleska  Kaitlin Bedekovich Ed Connors 

Bob Frostick  Jason Young 

Notes by Deb Frostick, Secretary 

mailto:cea2@suddenlink.net
http://www.olliatwvu.org/

